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27 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SCHOOL CLOSURE: TUESDAY 28 JUNE 
 
The school boiler has stopped working this afternoon, meaning that we have no hot water in school.  Following 
advice from Health and Safety, the school will have to close until the problem is fixed, as we are unable to 
operate without hot water.  We have had engineers out to look into the issue and the relevant part is being 
ordered.  We hope to have the problem resolved as soon as possible.  Obviously, I will keep parents and carers 
informed; please check the school website and text messages for updates.  I am hoping that we will be able to 
open as normal on Wednesday, but I will need an update from the engineers before confirming this. 
 
Please note that the Year 10 college trip is still going ahead as planned on Tuesday 28 June, and that attendance 
is compulsory.  Pupils should meet at the pupil entrance at 9.10am. Coaches will return to school at 2.30pm. 
 
The Youth Parliament event will also go ahead.  Parents of the pupils involved will be contacted with the 
arrangements this afternoon. 
 
Teachers will set work via Teams. Pupils should log on in the normal way and complete all work set.  
 
The decision to close the school is never taken lightly. I am sure you will understand that the health and safety 
of pupils and staff must be our main priority. 
 
Please keep checking the school website for updates. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 


